
Duck Creek Golf Course  
October 14, 2016  
 
All 18 holes Now Open!  
   
Duck Creek Golfers, 
   
On October 6th, 2016 Duck Creek Golf Course endured a severe storm that included a F1 Tornado that 
streaked across the quad City area.  This event destroyed or badly damaged over 35 large trees on 
Holes 4,5,6 & 7. This cleanup project is ongoing for the remainder of the Fall season, so please excuse 
the staged debris piles in this area= as City crews are working to get them cleaned up and hauled 
away.  All 18 holes are now open for play at great Fall rates.  Call 563-326-7824 
  
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email Troy Evans, tae@ci.davenport.ia.us, or 
call 563-326-7822 Duck Creek Golf Maintenance Shop.  We would be happy to discuss this issue or any 
other Davenport golf topic with you.   
  
Troy Evans 
Superintendent of Revenue Facilities 
Davenport Parks and Recreation 
tae@ci.davenport.ia.us 
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